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I have read the planning application

SOUTH STAFFORDSHIRE LOCAL PLAN REVIEW
REGULATION 19 PUBLICATION PLAN CONSULTATION 2024

I would like to comment on this. My comment is very simple and is the following:

The Green Belt must be preserved without question. Under no circumstances should a
developer be given approval to build on Green Belt land.

If - and ONLY IF - strong independent and verified evidence proves that a sufficiently
large number of additional homes are needed in this area, then a process to build a new
NewTown (similar to Telford) should be considered. This is the only acceptable solution if
there are not enough brownfield sites left in the area to build on.

Please record my response in your databases and confirm by email you have done so.

Thank you

Dr Tony Garratt
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